
From:  s f 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill  
Copy:  Karen Cilevitz 
Sent:  Fri 5/24/2019 4:58 PM 
Subject: Tue May 28 meeting Agenda item 14.4  

This email is with regard to the motion for change to Section 5.4.4(b) of Procedure By-
law.  

I strongly feel that the chair and vice chair for the Committee of the Whole continue to 
rotated amongst the local and regional councillors. I am not convinced by the reasons 
put forth by Deputy Mayor Perelli.  Current practise should continue.  

Thank you for your time. 

S Fong 

70 Baif Blvd. 


